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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Cherry Flowers <cherryjflowers@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 3:37 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Correction notice file 12 203927 attn Marcia Moermond

Greetings, 

As per your request I am keeping you informed regarding developments relating to the hearing on Dec 6. 

 

Status update regarding: 

1. Permit for hoop house; Have contacted permit Clerk Linda who referred me to Dori in Plan Review.  I have 

left a message for Dori asking to get a permit for the hoop house. 

 

2. License for urban agriculture as a home occupation: I called Anne Hunt at the mayor's office.  She referred 

me back to Anton Jerve who I had already contacted before the hearing.  I also called the general line and was 

put through to Larry in zoning who referred me to Tom Beech in zoning.  I called Tom and he is looking into 

urban agriculture license for home occupation.   

 

Thank you, 

Cherry Flowers 

612-396-5913 

 

 


